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Ref: PAS/KAW/Uniform 
 

 
Corporation Road, Wisbech, Cambridgeshire, PE13 2SE 

Email: office@thomasclarksonacademy.org  Telephone: 01945 585 237 www.thomasclarksonacademy.org 

Principal: Anne Hill 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to advise you of our concerns with regards to the standard of school uniform 
being worn at Thomas Clarkson academy. 
 
Within your son/daughter’s planner, there is clear guidance about the style of uniform that 
we expect students to wear. 
 

 Trousers should be tailored and formal, not denim, tight or low fitting. Stretch 
material or fashion styles are not acceptable. 

 

 Skirts should be plain and knee length. Denim, tight fitting or fashion styled skirts are 
not acceptable. 

 

 Only jumpers with the TCA logo on are permitted and cannot be worn instead of a 
blazer. 
 

 Shoes must be black, flat heeled and formal. No trainers, trainer style footwear, 
boots or branded footwear are allowed. (i.e. Vans, Nike, Converse). 

 
Please can you ensure that by Tuesday 18 April 2017 your son/daughter’s uniform meets the 
Academy’s uniform expectations. 
 
Uniform checks will occur throughout the summer term to ensure our standards are kept 
high and our students well presented. 
 
If you have any concerns, please contact Student Services who will be able to give you the 
best advice. 
 
Thank you for your support with this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs A Salmon 
Vice Principal PDBW 
 


